
Sitwell Road  Sheffield  S7 1BE 
Tel: 0114 2551704  Fax: 0114 2553649 

Email – info@sharrow.sheffield.sch.uk 

NEWSLETTER No 5 

 

ACTIVE KIDS VOUCHERS 

 

We are collecting Sainsbury’s active kids vouchers in school 

up until Tuesday 2nd May. The vouchers can be redeemed 

against free sporting equipment for the school. If you shop 

at Sainsbury’s and collect the vouchers, please bring them 

into school and pop them in our collection box in the 

reception area to help us claim as much free equipment as 

possible. 

 

JEWELLERY 

 

Local Authority Health and Safety policies state that children are not allowed to wear any 

jewellery in PE and games lessons.  Children who wear studs will be asked to remove them 

for these lessons. 

 

RESIDENTIAL TRIPS 

 

By now you will have received letters about this year’s school residential trips. If you have 

chosen for your child to attend a residential and paid a deposit, please continue to pay off your 

remaining balance leading up to the trip as you will need to have paid it all before the trip takes 

place. 

 

Our residential trip places are allocated on a first come first served basis but there are still a 

few places available for our Y5 and Y3 trips – if you would like you to secure a place for your 

child please fill in a permission slip and bring your deposit to avoid disappointment. 

 

Year Group Location Date(s) 

Y4 Hathersage 
Wednesday 26th - 

Thursday 27th April 

Y5 
Northumberland                 

(PLACES STILL AVAILABLE) 

Wednesday 3rd -             

Friday 5th May 

Y2 Whiteley Woods 
Thursday 25th -               

Friday 26th May 

Y3 
Castleton 

(PLACES STILL AVAILABLE) 

Tuesday 4th  -   

Wednesday 5th July 

Y6 North Wales 
Monday 10th -          

Thursday 13th July 
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ATTENDANCE 

 

We would like to say a very big thank you to our parents and children for our fantastic 

attendance rates this half term, the attendance currently stands at …… which is excellent. Keep 

up the good work! 

 

USEFUL WEBSITES 

 

Here are three more good websites for children. 

 

BBC Primary School 

The BBC’s primary school website is an ideal learning resource for children ages 4-11 years old. 

What’s great about this website is that it breaks down the curriculum topic by topic, offering a 

variety of different ways to learn about them. From languages and literacy to history and PSHE 

– this site really does cover everything. 

 

LearnEnglish Kids – British Council 

LearnEnglish Kids is by the British Council. Lots of free online games, songs, stories and 

activities. 

 

Maths Practice 

Ages 5-15 

A maths website – Win awards, certificates and have fun! 

 
HOLIDAY CHILDCARE 

 

Childcare is available during the half term holidays for either £5 per hour or £9 for a half day 

session (morning or afternoon). For more information or to book a place please speak to Debbie 

or Waeeda. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HALF TERM HOLIDAYS 

 
WE BREAK UP FOR THE HALF TERM HOLIDAYS ON 

FRIDAY 8TH APRIL 2017 

 

WE RETURN TO SCHOOL ON  

MONDAY 24TH APRIL 2017 
 


